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December 18, 2015

Via Electronic and U.S. Mail
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director -

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission “~ 21L.,15c~?~ii1:4EI
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 15-137 Energy Efficiency Resource Standard

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission in the above-captioned docket please find an
original and six (6) copies of an errata sheet that modifies Bates page 52 of the filing made by
New Hampshire’s Electric and Natural Gas Utilities (“the utilities”) on December 9, 2015. The
enclosed document modifies page 38 of 55 of the Joint Pre-filed Testimony of E. Stanley, C.
Woods, R. Bisson and C. Carroll by deleting from line 11 a statement indicating that the City of
Concord has adopted the C-PACE program. The utilities respectfully request that the enclosed
document be substituted for the corresponding page in the utilities’ original filing.

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. Thank you for your
assistance.

Very truly yours,

/~— ~

Susan S. Geiger
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